
1027 Langford Parkway 
Victoria, BC   V9B 0A5 

 

Dear Neighbour 

RE: Notification of Work – FortisBC Pipeline Maintenance, Horne Lake Road 

To ensure the continued safe and reliable delivery of natural gas service in the region, FortisBC will be 

working to replace a section of natural gas pipeline at the intersection of Horne Lake Road and Thorpe 

Road. Work is scheduled to commence July 25 and to be completed on July 29, 2016. 

This project is part of standard system 
maintenance/upgrade. The existing pipe has been 

in continuous service since it was first installed in 
1991. The upgrade will meet growing customer 

demand and extend the pipeline’s service life. 

FortisBC does not anticipate any service disruption 
to customers as a result of construction. 

FortisBC is working to minimize interruptions and 

complete the work as safely and quickly as 

possible. Vehicle traffic on Horne Lake Road 
should expect delays and may be reduced to 

single lane traffic during construction.  

There will be a full closure of Horne Lake Road 
(from Thorpe Rd to Olympic Rd) between 

approximately 7 p.m. July 27 and 7 a.m. July 28. 

Crews will work to minimize the impact of light 
and noise during work conducted in the evening 

and overnight.  

FortisBC asks that road users be aware of 

construction activity and follow the instructions of 
flaggers.  

For more information about this project, please 

contact Leona Schafer at 250-380-5797, Carmen Driechel at 250-380-5738 or visit 

fortisbc.com/inyourcommunity. 

Respectfully, 

Carmen Driechel 
Community & Aboriginal Relations Manager, FortisBC 

Area of Closure




